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VAT guidance – Charities 
 
It has come to our attention that Services have been raising invoices to Charities without VAT on 
them.  Whilst charities often do not charge VAT on supplies they make to EDC, this does not mean 
that they are not charged VAT on the purchase of goods and services provided by EDC.  
 
Where you are raising an invoice to a charity, normal VAT rules prevail:  the status of the customer as 
a charity does not impact on the VAT status.  
 
For a list of the VAT liability of different services provided by EDC, please see guidance note: 
EDC VAT guidance – VAT liabilities. 
 
 
Please note that this is not a definitive list and any queries in relation to VAT should be referred to the 
VAT team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any queries on this or you are unsure of the VAT treatment of any work, please contact 
the VAT team: 
andrew.cupples@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
angela.flynn@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
fozia.rauf@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
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